
 

 

 
 

 

April 16, 2021 

 

To: whom it may concern; 

 

Re: Living Stone Painting Inc. 

 

Living Stone Painting Inc. has performed painting for the Kingston & Frontenac Housing 

Corporation in two of our apartment buildings under myself as the Director of Assets & 

Development.  The construction and administrative team at Living Stone Painting Inc. have 

proven to be very professional, conscientious, and cooperative in their day to day business 

dealings.   

 

They have worked together with the residents and staff, while working on our properties, in a 

very productive and harmonious manner.  Our project with Living Stone Painting Inc. has been 

completed in less time than what was schdulled and with no disruption to our tenants.  The end 

product met or exceded my expectations 

 

I would not hesitate to use Living Stone Painting Inc. on my next project. 

 

If you require any further information, feel free to contact me at the above number. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
__________________________________  

Scott VanderSchoor, CCCA, CIHCM 

Director of Assets & Developoment 

Kingston & Frontenac Housing Corporation 
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